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Collin Roehner

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2016 3:26 PM
To: 'Rose Hep'
Subject: RE: docket # 160021-EI

Good afternoon Ms. Hep, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Rose Hep [mailto:rosemaryheptig@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2016 2:22 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docket # 160021-EI 
 
Hello, 
 
I am FPL customer number 55668-68567. I heard there is going to be a rate increase that will be to strengthen 
your infrastructure & therefore dependency on the oil & natural gas/fracking industry. 

I am against that action. Only if FPL was investing in renewable resources and opening the infrastructure to 
include private residences as valuable contributors to harnessing energy would I be willing to pay an increase in 
rate. 

Thank you. 
Rosemary Heptig 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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